
CITY OF CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 

PLANNING BOARD 

CITY HALL ANNEX, 344 BROADWAY, CAMBRIDGE, MA 02139 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 3, 
2013 at 8:00p.m., in the Second Floor Meeting Room, City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts on a proposal by the City of Cambridge to sell a 20-foot wide strip of 
public land along the eastern edge of Ames Street between Main Street and Broadway in 
Kendall Square. The land would be sold to a private owner with the condition that it would be 
combined with adjacent land to enable the construction of a residential building with ground 
floor retail. The public hearing is being held pursuant to the requirements of Section 2.110.010 
of the Cambridge Municipal Code, regarding Disposition of City Property. 

Copies of a report on the proposed land disposition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, 
City Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 
Broadway. The report is also available for viewing at www.cambridgema.gov/cdd under 
Projects, with the heading "Ames Street Land Disposition". Questions concerning the hearing 
may be addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 TTY 617/349-4621, email 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
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